
 

This week in Beech Class… 

English 

This week the children have produced beautiful 

display copies of their Stone Age Boy stories. I 

was very impressed with their neatness and 

attention to detail. 

Maths 

In maths, we have started to look at Length and 

Perimeter. The children have learnt about milli-

metres, centimetres and metres—and the rela-

tionship between them. They have also learnt 

to select the appropriate unit of measure to use 

in different circumstances. 

PE 

We had good fun in cricket this week playing 

games that involved batting and fielding. The 

children talked about the importance of  sports-

manship, as well as listening to and following 

instructions. 

History 

In history, the children looked at stone age  

artefacts and tried to guess what they would 

have been used for. We had some strange 

guesses as well as some quite accurate ones 
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